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Last Day of Student Attendance: The last day of student attendance is Wednesday, May 22nd.  

Report cards will be given at this time.  This will be a 1:30 dismissal.    

 

Items Sent Home: All items (cough drops, extra clothes) will be sent home on May 22nd.  Lost and 

found items will be taken to charity.  Please stop by school on the last day to take one last look if you 

are missing anything.   

 

Registration for Next Year: Registration for Current Students entering the 1st – 8th grades will be 

held on Thursday, July 25th, from 10:00 am – 7:00 pm at the Breese Campus.  A letter with more 

information was sent home.  Please call the office with any questions.   

 

Important Medical Informational News: Pre-K students need a school physical.  Kindergarten 

students need a school physical, eye exam, and dental exam.  Second graders need a dental exam and 

sixth graders need a school physical and dental exam.    

 

Congratulations to the April Students of the Month: 
Abree Haar (Kindergarten); Aiden Voss (1st Grade); Aspen Hollenkamp (2nd Grade); Elan Heimann (3rd 

Grade); Marlie Haag (4th Grade); Cole Davis (5th Grade); Kaydence Nobles (6th Grade); Merit Grawitch 

(7th Grade); Emma Davis (8th Grade)   

 

Congratulations to the Breese May Students of the Month: 
Bailey Holthaus (Kindergarten); Zander Cross (1st Grade); Nick Morris (5th Grade); Brielle Graber (6th 

Grade); Jillian Krack (7th Grade); Lauren Jeffries (8th Grade)   

 

Events from the Calendar: 

Please visit the District 12 website to view the Events from the Calendar.   

 

Have a great Summer!  

 


